
TO: Board of Education

FROM: Dr. Jay Morrow

DATE: June 4, 2025

RE: Iowa Jobs for America’s Graduates (iJAG) MOU

As you may recall, United Township has partnered with Iowa Jobs for America’s 
Graduates (iJAG) for 15 years to provide additional programing and classroom 
experience for our students. We currently have a junior/senior program at UTEC and 
a freshman/sophomore program at UT.  

Two memorandum of understanding (MOU) are attached for consideration and 
recommended approval. These agreements cover the 2025-26 school year.

In a related note, we have written a United Way grant for many years to help offset the 
local iJAG costs. I am happy to report we received a $25,000 grant to help reduce 
District costs for FY26. 


